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Hello Lakeside Parents and Guardians, 

On Thursday evening, we had an outstanding Veteran’s Day celebration with our 
2nd, 3rd and 4th grade students and families.  Our veterans and current military 
are responsible for the free and public education we support in our country today 
and we were proud to honor them.  We appreciate all who have served and cur-
rently serve in our armed forces to ensure we have great educational opportuni-
ties for our students.   
 
Please look for additional postings next week in celebration of the great things 
that are happening in our awesome school.   
 
Furthermore, please note that Warren Central High School is having a Career 
Fest on Thursday, November 15, from 6:00-8:00 p.m.  Families will have access 
to over 120 different colleges, universities, businesses, apprenticeship programs 
and military branches.  It would be a great opportunity for you to expose your 
child to the great educational and career opportunities ahead. 
 
Have a great weekend! 
 
Mrs. Smith 
 

SAVE THE DATES 

Mrs. Smith’s Snapchat… 

NOVEMBER 

21-23 Thanksgiving Break:  NO 
SCHOOL 

Lost and Found 
We currently have 
many personal 
items in the Lost 
and Found bins lo-
cated in the school clinic.  Please 
check with your child and if they 
are missing any clothing, jackets, 
books, lunchboxes, or other per-
sonal items, please have them 

check our bins.  

WEEKLY 
 ATTENDANCE 

KG 92.77% 

1st 99.55% 

2nd 95.21% 

3rd 95.81% 

4th 96.92% 

Lakeside 
Total 

96.01% 

Township  
Goal 

97% 

ATTENTION LAKESIDE FAMILIES 
CANNED FOOD DRIVE 

 
Lakeside will be collecting canned goods/non-perishable food items for our annual canned 
food drive beginning Wednesday, October 31, 2018 through Friday, November 16, 2018.  
Please bring in these items during the above time period with your classroom number only 
(no names).  When we collect the cans we will count them.  We will give $1 core cash for 
each can/item brought in for the student.  At the end, the top classroom in each grade level 
will also receive a bonus $25 core cash for each student in the class.  We will also announce 
special weekly bonus opportunities during the collection period. 
 
Thank you in advance for your generosity!! 

THANKSGIVING HOLIDAY BREAK  
NOVEMBER 21ST, 22ND, AND 23RD  
 

In celebration of Thanksgiving, 
Warren Township schools will be 
closed on Wednesday, November 
21st thru Friday, November 23rd. 
Regular classes will resume on 
Monday, Novem-
ber 26th. Enjoy 
your time with 
family and 
friends.  



SCHOOL DISTRICT PUBLICA-
TIONS/NEWS MEDIA USE FOR 

STUDENTS 
 

The occasion may arise when the school district wants 
to recognize your child or your child’s school.  This 
may include your child’s photo, your child’s name or 
your child’s work in district publications, newsletters, 
on school district websites, and in electronic/social 
media or in staff training videos.  We may also want to 
tell the media (including newspapers, television, and 
radio) about your child’s achievements.  We never 
knowingly release information about a student to any-
one who wants to use it for commercial/political pur-
poses.  However, we will honor your request to not 
include your child in these types of recognitions if you 
notify your child’s school office in writing that you do 
not want this type of information released. 

Birthday Treat Policy:  Star ting 
this 18/19 school year, all MSD War-
ren Schools will be aligning their 
birthday celebration policies to the 
district’s wellness policy.  As  part of 

our efforts towards health and wellness, we follow 
a “no birthday treats” guideline.  Warren Town-
ships policy emphasizes on academics and fairness 
to all children.  Birthday treats and party items are 
not allowed during school hours.  Please do not 
send food items or party invitations to school.  
Also, balloons and flowers are not to be delivered 
to students at school.   

Thank you for supporting Lakeside Elemen-
tary. Please continue to send in 
your box tops!!  

Warren Arts & Education Foundation Treefest’s  

Breakfast with Santa and Friends  

Saturday, November 17, 2018 

Bring your favorite stuffed animal to Breakfast with Santa and Friends 
10:00am—11:30am  

Tickets are $5.00 per person and must be paid in advance by cash or check.  

Tickets are available by calling the Warren Arts and Education Foundation 
at 317-869-4383 

Where: Warren Performing Arts Center In the Studio Theater 9500 E. 16th 
Street 

 Call for your tickets today! 

 Don’t miss out on the fun! Wear your favorite holiday attire. 

 Crafts, Storytelling, a visit from Ted-E-Bear Entertainment provided by 
The Warren Central H.S. Choirs  

Be the first to visit with Santa Claus As he gets ready for 
the Christmas season  

Weekly Counselor Digest: 
 

 According to a report from the department of education: “Chronic absenteeism 
may prevent children from reaching early learning milestones.” Continue to focus on 
coming to school with your student by helping them identify what they look forward 
to at school: friends, teachers, lunch, recess, and more! 

 

 The counseling office has been very busy with sending out weekly social skill videos, talk to 
your student about what they see on the morning news! This week’s skill was “getting attention 
appropriately” and next week’s lesson will be “how to make good decisions.” 

 Remember grief support is available to your student if you would like more information on 
that - please reach out to me 

 Activity to try at home: with your family, sit down (maybe over dinner) and encourage your 
student to openly discuss how they feel… model the use of feeling words like; happy, mad, sad, 
lonely, silly, etc… afterwards talk to your student about why it is important to identify how they 
feel. 

 Dan Seigel said: “What we can name, we can tame!” 

SAVE THE DATE 
Lakeside’s Annual Breakfast with Santa 

Saturday, December 1, 2018 
9am—11:30am 

 
Additional information will be coming 

home soon 


